
Nikki R. Haley 
Governor

g>tate of ^outlj (Carolina
(Bffite of tlje ^obernor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

June 5, 2015

Ms. Donna Castany
Paralegal, Buchalter Nemer
1000 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1500
Los Angeles, California 90017-2457

Dear Ms. Castany,

On May 12, 2015, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for ‘‘copies of public 
records listing of all employees (with salaries), as well as a list of providers (including licensed 
providers)” from the South Carolina Office of Children’s Affairs.

With regard to the listing of all employees with salaries, be advised that the Governor’s Office of 
Children’s Affairs falls under the Governor’s Office of Ombudsman led by Director James Casserly. 
Salaries over $50,000 are made public by the State at the following website: 
www.transparency.sc.gov

With regard to a list of providers, the Office of Children’s Affairs does not possess records 
responsive to your request. The requested information may be in the possession of the South 
Carolina Department of Health and Human Services, which can be contacted at the following 
address:

South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
Post Office Box 8206
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel

http://www.transparency.sc.gov

